
Darren Parsons, Faithful Navigator, 206-406-6307 darrenparsons25@yahoo.com 

Vivat Jesus, the Fall has been a time to socialize with our brothers, their families and our veterans.  We 
kicked off October with an Octoberfest celebration at my home in Covington. We enjoyed Brats, Kartoffel 
Salat, Brezen and finished with Kasekuchen.  November’s Veteran’s Day Mass was cancelled at St. John the 
Baptist, but we said a prayer for all the Veterans that have served our Nation.  In December, we supported 
the Old Soldier’s Home in Orting, Washington. Members and their families assisted the residents with help-
ing them receive their gifts and returning them to their rooms.  We wished everyone a Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year. We are having some problems getting enough members to have a quorum. My greatest 
prayer for next year is that members will consider buying regalia so that we can honor our fallen brother’s 
properly.  I am providing information for our members to purchase their regalia.  Go to the web site 
www.kofcuniform.com.  You can purchase the Coat, Pants, Tie and Beret there for  $449.  You need to 
purchase a white shirt, the sword and service baldric separately.  Our Assembly has offered to purchase the 
sword and service baldric.   There is going to be another Exemplification in April in Vancouver and possibly 
one last one in June, location is TBD.  As we move towards the end of the Fraternal Year, email me sugges-
tions for Sir Knight of the Year.  God Bless 
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